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Las Vegas Israelite
P.O. Box 14096
Las Vegas, Nv 891 14

Dear Michael:
I would like to applaud the Las Vegas Israelite

for the moving tribute to David Beri-Gurio- n in

your October 10th issue,
y David Ben-Gurio- n, more than any other man,
was responsible for the establishment of the
State of Israel. For this reason, the Israeli
Knesset last year proclaimed a celebration of
David Ben-Gurion- 's Centennial from October 19,
1986 to May 20, 1987.

To fulfill this mandate and promote recogni-
tion of David Ben-Gurion- 's lifelong devotion to
the Jewish people, the David Ben-Gurio- n Cen-

tennial Committee was formed!
Chaired worldwide by Israel's President Chaim

Herzog and in the U.S. by Jack J. Spitzer,
Honorary President of B'nai B'rith International,
the Centennial Committee is working to involve

every Jewish organization and community in the
celebration of David Ben-Gurion- 's birth. -

Plans for the coming year include a number of
civic,, governmental and academic events and
tributes to David Ben-Gurio- n. Among them:
street namings for Ben-Gurio- n in New York and
other U.S. cities; academic symposiums in major
universities throughout the country; and a gala at
the Kennedy Center in Washington.

President Reagan has supported this effort
from trie-start- , agreeing to serve as honorary
chairman of the Committee. A joint
Congressional Resolution has been passed
recognizing Ben-Gurion- 's lifetime of accom-
plishment, and a salute to Israel's founding
father was held at The Jewish Museum in New
York on October 16.

The year ahead promises even more. Your
coverage of David Ben-Gurion- 's 100th birthday
furthers the goals set by the Israeli Parliament
last year: to honor and memorialize David Ben-Gurio- n

- the scholar, the soldier and the seeker
of peace. ,

Sincerely, Dr. Benjamin Hirsch
r Executive Director

. The David Ben-Gurio- n

Centennial Committee of the U.S., Inc.
823 United Nations Plaza, Suite 318

) New York, N.Y. 10017-351- 0

(212) 883-950- 0

Temple Beth Am News
With the High Holidays behind us for another

year, we are getting back to the business at hand
and would like to remind our membership that
our Annual Meeting will be held on Thursday,
December 18, 1986 at the Center for Religion and
Life, 4765 Brussels Street, on the UN LV Campus.
The Center is located one block North of
Tropicana and two blocks West of Maryland
Parkway. We hope to see many of you there.

Our Sisterhood has been actively involved in

assisting and organizing our Oneg Shabbats.
Anyone interested in sponsoring an Oneg for any
occasion, please contact our Temple Office at

- " 645-884- 4. ",P -';- :::.r-':.-7

Temple Beth Am Sisterhood will hold a Chan-nuka- h

Bazaar and feature a Holiday theme at its
next meeting, Wednesday, December 3, 1986 at

'
10:30 a.m. The meeting will take place at the
Center for Religion and Life. Door prizes, of
course, will be given.

Sisterhood's Judaica Shop is open with lovely
merchandise in stock for your Channukah pur-
chases. For your convenience, the Judaica Shop
will be open from 2:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. on
December 3, 1986 at the Center for Religion and
Life. A bridal registry, , and BarBat Mitzvah
registry will be available. Please contact Florence
Brown at 876-46- 1 7 or Micki Hecht at 645-662- 4.

Temple Beth Am will be starting a Men's Club
in the very near future. Please watch for infor-
mation in our Temple Bulletin or call the Temple

; office for additional information. s

For membership information to our House of
i the People, please call our Temple office at the

number listed above.

For The Week
Do not regard anyone with contempt, and do

not reject anything, for there is no man who
does not have his hour and no thing which does
not have its place.

B'nai B'rith Women Present
A Fashion Show

Caesars Palace - Sunday,
December 14 11:30 A.M.

(Continued from page 1)

14th atli:30A.M.
The Sacca Twins, long-tim- e favorites of both

Vegas audiences and fellow entertainers now
appearing in a most enjoyable, well conceived
and well staged varietytalk show ever seen on
Las Vegas television at 12:30 A.M. over KTNV,
TV-1- 3, will entertain at the Fashion Show. i

Donations are $1 5.00 for adults and $10.00 for
'"" 1

children. ;

, For more information andor reservations, con-
tact Clare Benza at 870-482- 1 or Estelle Auslander
at 735-098- 3.

Promises. Kept.

United Way.

vyy. .

SOlElflllllflg
xxxxxxxxxxx)oooooo

flfW qfORK CITY

COMtS TO

piscoum svonens fooTwt m

- ALL SHOES!

'
values to

ILJ L J O 49'

i& . ALL TIMES!

'
: :

f ws e:s3Q cariow 1

Registration for the 1 986--1 987 School Year

LIMITED GrTnoLLn

Ensure a place for your children
to be educated at Nevada's

Only Hebrew Day School.
(Licensed by the State of Nevada)

K-9t- h

The Hebrew Academy provides
-I- ndividualized instruction to meet the needs and abilities of every child-S- mall

pupilteacher ratio

Experienced and certified

i THE CURRICULUM INCLUDES:

Reading Hebrew
; Language Arts Latin

Math . Spanish
Science Judaic Studios
Social Studies Creative Art
Computer Science Physical Education

For Information, call Dr. T. Lubin 334-45- C0

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATORY POLICY AS TO STUDENTS
AND PERSONNEL

TheHebrew Academy admits students ol any rice; color, national and ethnic origin to all the rights.
privileges, pi ograms and activities generally ccorled or made available to students at the sctk H

I rjCTirfurate on me basts of race, color, national and ethnic origin in administration of - '
.... its educational potaes. admissions,.-

- policies, scholarshtp loan programs andathlettc
K . .. Mother school adrroriisteredprograiw ( i J
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